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Upcoming Event - Arbor Day - April 28th

Each year West Lafayette Tree Friends celebrate Arbor Day with a special tree
planting.  Friday, April 28, the official Arbor Day, marks the day for the event this
year. It will start at 10 a m along the newly constructed Happy Hollow Road.
Participants are welcome to park in the Covenant Presbyterian Church lot near
Knox Drive.  In addition to Tree Friends, youth from Covenant will be helping to
plant the trees.  The community is cordially invited to join in this celebration of
trees.

Visit Our Website

Moving Ahead in 2017

As the next growing season is
getting under way, West
Lafayette Tree Friends (WLTF)
look forward to an eventful
2017.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F3utnDTPYFiIKMhFasnkpWV-YufBD5Tgmsg1rl1eblC4CYLD-f5NHAVQTRJlbsEcuEJH3iDkDzL6TIGcKwQwBqBXhTpyxiEmt6ii_YlQld8PIVr6JqpgrHA=&c=&ch=


PRUNING, PLANTING,
EDUCATING! 

Click here for details of WLTF
2017 goals, or contact Bryce
Patz at 765-775-5170.

Spotlight On Pruning

Many believe tree branches grow upward
as the tree gains height.  The truth is that
that is not always the case. It is important
to prune limbs that are too low for
pedestrians or vehicles to clear
underneath to prevent damage to the tree.
Often, limbs have shoots rising to the
center of the growing tree, which can
overlap and grow into other limbs,
clogging air flow, blocking sunlight, and
weakens the structure of the tree. Pruning
those inner-branches allows for better air
flow and prevents overlapping limbs for a
healthier tree! 

With this in mind, WLTF partner with the City of West Lafayette to prune young street trees in the
spring and fall, this year starting in April. Here is the pruning schedule for spring 2017 showing
dates and neighborhoods. Want to join in?  No pruning experience?  No problem; we can show
you the ropes.  For more information, feel free to contact Bryce Patz at bpatz@wl.in.gov or 765-
775-5170.  By the way, Bryce is also a certified arborist.

Meet a Tree Friend - Kay Conner 

About a year ago, I joined WLTF, which happened to coincide
with our move to downtown Lafayette.  As much as I am
enjoying my new home, my heart and most of my activities
and friends are in West Lafayette.  Bev Shaw recruited me
and my friend, Linda Eales, and some of you may know, she
is hard to refuse.  

But what a great group!  I have enjoyed getting to know
other volunteers, learned a lot about trees, and come to
appreciate their contribution to planting and nurturing our
urban forest.

Click here for more about Kay

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F7pqkVR28vNdvd4GHD2sb-Chbh7VHvEMPYizalOSmtEou9yWKyD04qBSe2AWXNAWO9UEjfjv25Mx-5PjxKNJRcO1wG1aXWHMkSjX0hFz_UDvOHo_778-yl2m21f-XRXqxEYKYCf4CP17aa6PCMZToZaGhrTS66nYKFuUDvdtjrHmgrae36IZn3ZGHCCdrvxL1IF-zpYlq7SKRX7Q3u2qWiTUc7FPyKklEGa8f9gzQbxK&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F4mOsAN49M_XHdCABrRJ7VM8DCzvML5ndnU4p7y6JCeGQJ2IeuonTm3EVDo3U-hhARSbaY6o3OIFm9zzQhE8rqVYvNeHGKOmvU8wLW1NE1P8rEpJZ3MR3xjiu5cZ68rVV5pDHBvzbIT_idpTkVO3zLdLORH4yAn3bti3kwtz9NpMw3qGg8tUKjQPHG_wgdrHQmKN23zsDoBlc1eACcPLzabEgbiunk964sFHlI3bYajE&c=&ch=
mailto:bpatz@wl.in.gov
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F7pqkVR28vNdvVwvfFhJ02KwntV7r4g-3KLz21d4BmrLArqJO5fXAJsHIg7jifdGfuLWMNcL3pq3mShWeC5e6rEf6kOQI144RJqZAuCx3g3mrY_Mtki7cY3dwMhKI36M96sEcoQcPey2j7eL9Oz_uYHEbFYrBnbopchuO8Hd-ddwuTuCX4KizKE_S4ijkasG-Mpz2_iavDcThlljdq1PidDTtMRNwYZHNBYSCc5xk3t4&c=&ch=


Planting Trees To Attract Birds

By Brianne Wolff
The complete article appeared in the Arbor Day
Foundation Newsletter on January 5, 2017     
 
While birds are a joy to watch and listen to all year
long, it is particularly during the long winter months
when their bright and cheerful presence is even more
appreciated. Following an especially cold and dreary
winter, the coming of spring brings thoughts of
planting trees and shrubs to attract these delightful

feathered friends. While they certainly enrich our lives with their presence when they grace our
yards and gardens, we, too, can do much for them by providing necessary food sources and
habitat.

By planting certain species of trees and shrubs, you can provide year-long natural food sources
for these creatures, particularly during times of year when food is scarce. Selecting several trees
or shrubs that have berries during different times of the year are great choices-and most also
provide beauty in the form of spring blossoms or vibrant fall foliage. Great choices include
Dogwood, Serviceberry, Mulberry, Viburnum, Sargent Crabapple, American Mountainash, Black
Tupelo, Juniper and Winterberry Holly.

The cover that trees and shrubs provide is also vital for attracting birds, as they need areas of
shelter and protection for breeding, nesting, sleeping, traveling, and hiding from enemies. Many
trees and shrubs can be both sources of cover and food; some good choices include Canadian
Hemlock, Fir, Spruce, Eastern Redcedar, Birch, and Oak.

The Arbor Day Foundation and arborday.org are great sources of information. Our Tree City USA
Bulletin #13: Trees for Wildlife and Conservation Trees: How to Attract Songbirds and Wildlife are
excellent resources.

And please remember to provide a water source. Birds, like all wildlife, need water, and by
installing a bird bath or other water feature, you will attract even more birds and provide a better
habitat for them. Be sure to change the water frequently and keep it free of ice in the winter.

CELEBRATE SPRING BY PLANTING A TREE

Other events of interest
Saturday, 4/8/17 - Anti-Erosion volunteer day, 9-12, Happy Hollow Park Playground. Organized by
Purdue EPICS

Saturday, 4/22/17 - Master Gardeners' Garden Expo 2017, 9-3, Tippecanoe County Fairgrounds.
WLTF will have a booth.

Saturday, 4/22/17 - Earth Day Recycling and shredding event, 9-12, parking lot by Pizza Hut, West
Lafayette. Shredding of paper, recycle electronics, paint, batteries and more. Sponsored by The
Russell Company and Reliable Insurance. 
Any donations at the event will go to WLTF.

Find previous issues of Urban Leaves here.

Are you on our enewsletter mailing list? Sign up here

Show your appreciation for someone 
and make a meaningful contribution 
to the health and beauty of West Lafayette!
For more information

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F4mOsAN49M_XhfK5WVpSW8_5GgLfCWGxG1clyJfw_Q5PEqwjik76jbw-1ZxxkiMEpKwkdYPzGD7mdM71DRRa2mSoGQrECIYQRg-rIJAXrrejK05ZPrj86QfqXyiofehENgMT0LFnEfpegoTEDhx9wZ67YkiF9cgyTMmhQsKUi8bTefvc4Mtin8WiFo-crwtE8g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F6vfZs8OC7YJbKy72ZVcw-HX06rzoGbO2Ms9dcPic3P35xtJmRIA_OjP71Ag56B4NAJ8Q93y4xBql0O1Z3gEtF2wmc5eERgwvbyS5Ft7hAZm&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F6vfZs8OC7YJNOT44eF2knzWPM3EWVI4ZkJ-Gqu-Jd2yXNYtp7arGnHBYJb0aCyRF_dl4DIlViHLftDaoC_NHrG1SBgNe3p23CwRgahIW90AQUYKjHjKRuR-lgLEH-nlXaAtzO9bQueqBamXQ5P2xtC9eD8PVSi-ao_2GaqgSHiMZV4We1-MiMIaobgoJFduJA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F6vfZs8OC7YJAkUt473sRAZwOaNRZghxdLn2kQ9mbYPFbhXH1m4ekNSTdfUdxGWbVYprmMDu94TyZTwtoq13Bx_zC9MI9LLjUdPyCDDMPFqpjWGHgcK2VCPLHudrMJ_D4ST9cwCNE7tiZBq5fbbls0kBqZrAJ0CKUDa8Td3tYdbD8fQv4BENAkY2TLCvq-d-jrLwkl9IbXX4tLi73mrQbdM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F6vfZs8OC7YJkyfpWX_NiHXcjL1dwdP4s10ooZeplJCDvS4N5kEWMaLSJ92D3a0EBCl2PvGY0qQ48bhkky6eHZWxENE-vjHUEEwJ0lBH0Jmo_OhiPyyMw02nAHTXXFgUcg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F_zbPAfEYHgaGa36z-Dhta-j12_xoIUcltC0pLllXvMUo6QP7HdloAAfPVfQCauX9zv2_v0SdfIRqZ68UonvqxUkx4qyIkE6JVbjthWP3d2z3faVCP6_UM9zyEHWCNYcRmHBBgPJRaTD&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=4fkzsjfab&p=oi&m=1105202030783&sit=9hqvrx6fb&f=fb63e978-9840-4137-8910-fddcb001d439
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F4HHjcMYLjk9w3GzwMEOJGwdIVG9VxtrtwdHVVRMsl5vo8jXQ43not4VbHuuiNB8z_xtd6KXLYa5Xd9LfbPqr3TsoLWF2LigpUSzqCBbF2mP9d09Mf68BQgVaf5PqOZDQ25ko11Bw8u-Ok2Qtp8C3gU=&c=&ch=


STAY CONNECTED:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332Fz28di_vz58vtgs5vlN4Su-pk3_Hs0Le6p1tBtebVtYdpwwl3V_HnSl3VGwL64fh6jv50qifS-Y1xxXmYe4jCF5QV1qDxjIdTixwcCR1iXwJ7Ec8jbJ_cDM4Q4g1Tf4CzVU6s9Ame10Qx9MFXQ0oq3lWNoApwLATi7uZZVidxfxdDe6pXZpI-zFSG8eSdDO7GA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F3utnDTPYFiIKMhFasnkpWV-YufBD5Tgmsg1rl1eblC4CYLD-f5NHAVQTRJlbsEcuEJH3iDkDzL6TIGcKwQwBqBXhTpyxiEmt6ii_YlQld8PIVr6JqpgrHA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F3utnDTPYFiIKMhFasnkpWV-YufBD5Tgmsg1rl1eblC4CYLD-f5NHAVQTRJlbsEcuEJH3iDkDzL6TIGcKwQwBqBXhTpyxiEmt6ii_YlQld8PIVr6JqpgrHA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OpqydDJlbscwc6Hc24eU7gVtipae-OHnPYxNRtKU7lRhLy1K4332F3utnDTPYFiIKMhFasnkpWV-YufBD5Tgmsg1rl1eblC4CYLD-f5NHAVQTRJlbsEcuEJH3iDkDzL6TIGcKwQwBqBXhTpyxiEmt6ii_YlQld8PIVr6JqpgrHA=&c=&ch=

